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24th October 2016 

Dear Parents, 

Harvest 

Thank you so much for registering for the Harvest Services on our school website. The services are both 
full! We are not issuing any tickets for this, so please just join us tomorrow for the harvest service you 
booked (10am or 1pm). Please try not to arrive at school before 9.30 am, as we will be preparing the hall. 

 There are no school dinners tomorrow. All children should have a packed lunch – children entitled 
to free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch (if desired). 

 School ends for all children at 3pm tomorrow, but if you are attending the afternoon service, you 
may take your children home immediately afterwards. 

 We usually support a charity at harvest, so tomorrow there will be a collection for the Ballymena 
Foodbank, a charity which provides food and basic necessities to those in poverty in our area. 

Half-Term Break 

Reminder - Friday is the last day of this half term, and school will close at 12pm for all pupils. All children 
return to school on Tuesday 8th November. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
M Beattie (Principal) 
 


